

‘GDYNIA CLEANUP’
as a part of "World Cleanup" day
The campaign titled "Gdynia Cleanup" took place in our school on 21st of September 2018 and it was run under the slogan: "Let's clean it up". 

The main goal of the action was the recollection of the waste segregation rules as well as the increase of the ecological awareness among students.

We hope that our students will pay more attention to the tidiness around school and their living environment. 

Summery weather allowed us to combine waste segregation and a nice walk in the forest. 

Most of the students and teachers took part in the action. Big wastes were collected and then put in the right spots. 

Students received commemorative badges for taking an active part in the event. 

Younger students participated as well. Except the waste segregation talk, they were learning how to segregate waste with the Dash robots.

We wish to thank all the parents for the help and support of this action.
